
 

  

Be The Change 

 

2024 - Q2 Newsletter 

Dear Friends of Idaho Diaper Bank, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and in high spirits! We have some great news to 
share and exciting events coming up. Let's dive in! 

  

Engaging the Community 

 

Bottoms Up! Fundraiser: 

A Resounding Success! 

  

Our first annual Bottoms Up! fundraiser 
in June was an absolute hit! Thank you 
to all who participated! 

•105 tickets sold with 91 wonderful 
guests in attendance 

• Raised over $5,000 for our cause 

• Enjoyed a beautiful evening on the 
deck at Telaya Wine Co. mingling with 
friends and meeting new ones.  



  

A huge shoutout to our amazing 
sponsors who covered all event costs: 

• Washington Trust Bank 

• Forge Building Co. 

• BA Harris, LLC 

 

The event, venue, weather, food, and attendees all exceeded our expectations. We're 
thrilled to announce we've already booked the venue for the 2nd Annual Bottoms Up! 
fundraiser next year! 

Mark your calendars for the 2nd Wednesday in June - June 11th, 2025! 

  

 

Summer Intern Spotlight: 
���� 

We'd like to extend a heartfelt thank you to 
our fantastic summer intern, Alexa 
Roblero! Alexa made significant 
contributions to Idaho Diaper Bank, 
including: • Supporting our summer event 
efforts • Strengthening our social media 
presence • Assisting with the launch of 
our new website • Contributing to our 
overall rebranding efforts 

She is attending BSU and will be 
graduating in December. We wish her all 
the best for her future and hope she is not 
a stranger to Idaho Diaper Bank! 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

���������� Upcoming Events 
������ 



 

Monday, September 9th 

Join us at Payette Brewing Co. for an 
evening of music, beer, and fun on the 
lawn.  

50% of beer sales between 6pm and 10pm 
go to Idaho Diaper Bank. 

  

Saturday September 14th 

Idaho Diaper Bank will have a booth 
at Idaho Baby & Tot Expo at Expo Idaho. 
Come visit our booth to learn more about 
our mission! 

 

 

September 23 - 29 is National Diaper 
Need Awareness Week 

Idaho Diaper Bank invites you to join us 
at our new warehouse on 
Thursday, September 26th from 4pm - 
7pm for an open house event. Come 
learn more about diaper need in our 
state, how you can support our mission, 
meet some of the organizations we 
partner with and hear about the families 
they serve.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Meeting the Need 



 

Diaper Distribution Update 

  

We're making incredible progress 
towards our 2024 goals: 

• Goal: Distribute 1 Million diapers and 
cover 20,000 babies 

• Current trend: 80,000-100,000 diapers 
distributed monthly in the Treasure 
Valley 

• Average of 2,100 babies diapered every 
month 

We have seen a 33% increase in Diaper Need this year compared to last year, making 
your support more crucial than ever! Click below to contribute to our diaper fund to help 
us provide clean diapers for our babies in need. 

Diaper Fund 

  

It takes a village to distribute that many 
diapers and serve that many babies 
every month! We have volunteers pick 
and pack up to 45 orders every month.  

All our diapers are bundled in packages 
of 25 diapers. Not all donated diapers 
come in packages of 25's. That is where 
our volunteer bundlers come to the 
rescue. 

 

Do you have a group that would like to come bundle diapers? A group of teens that need 
community service hours? Click the button below to send an email about group 
bundling.  

Sign me up!  

  

  

 

 
 
Sustainability 

https://idahodiaperbank.app.neoncrm.com/track/servlet/DisplayLink?orgId=idahodiaperbank&emailId=3b9b3c869ca7faff8d4e73abc02dfb753m665913b9&&linkId=15203&targetUrl=https://idahodiaperbank.app.neoncrm.com/forms/idb-standard-donation-form
mailto:sarah@idahodiaperbank.org


 

Idaho Diaper Bank's stability and 
sustainability depend on diverse 
revenue streams, including grants, 
individual, corporate, and partner 
contributions. Each donation, 
regardless of size, plays a vital role in 
supporting the mission of providing 
diapers to families in need, fostering 
community involvement, and shared 
responsibility. Help us provide for 
our neighbors in need. 

Donate Today!  

  

  

 

Idaho Diaper Bank seeks two new board 
members to complement our skilled 
board: 
1. An individual with strong corporate 
connections to forge partnerships   
2. An experienced fundraiser to secure 
resources 

If you or someone you know fits these 
roles and is passionate about our 
mission of providing diapers to families 
in need, please click the button below. 

Join the Board 

  

  

Idaho Diaper Bank Seeks Corporate Partners 

The Idaho Diaper Bank is on a mission to ensure all Idaho babies have access to an 
adequate supply of diapers. However, we can't do it alone. That's why we are seeking 
corporate sponsorships to help build capacity and better serve families in need across 
the state. 

43% of all Idaho families struggle to afford enough diapers for their little ones. Without 
access to diapers, babies are unable to participate in early childhood education 
programs and parents cannot go to work or school. The Idaho Diaper Bank purchases, 
collects and distributes diapers to partner organizations that then provide them directly 
to families in need. 

By becoming a corporate sponsor, businesses can make a tangible difference in the 
lives of Idaho's most vulnerable young children and their families. Sponsorship 

https://idahodiaperbank.app.neoncrm.com/track/servlet/DisplayLink?orgId=idahodiaperbank&emailId=3b9b3c869ca7faff8d4e73abc02dfb753m665913b9&&linkId=15197&targetUrl=https://idahodiaperbank.app.neoncrm.com/forms/idb-standard-donation-form
mailto:traci@idahodiaperbank.org


packages are available at various levels and can include promotional benefits for the 
sponsoring company. All sponsorships directly support the Idaho Diaper Bank's 
mission. 

Interested companies can contact the Idaho Diaper Bank 
at Traci@idahodiaperbank.org to learn more about how they can get involved. Together, 
we can ensure all Idaho babies have a chance to be healthy and happy. 

  

IDB provides access to diapers for families 
struggling to make ends meet. There are 
no government subsidies that families in 
need can use to help them buy this basic 
necessity for their babies.  Won't you Be 
The Change for babies in your 
community?  

 

Changing Babies. Changing Lives. 

 

This email was sent to traci@idahodiaperbank.org. Click here to unsubscribe. 
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